
  

MEETING OF THE COUNTYWIDE 
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF MADERA COUNTY 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting 
of the Countywide Oversight Board of Madera 
County scheduled for July16, 2020 at 9:00 a.m., has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Countywide 
Oversight Board of Madera County will be held 
August 20, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
I, Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary to the Countywide Oversight Board of Madera County, declare 
under penalty of perjury that I posted the above NOTICE OF CANCELLATION of the regularly scheduled 
meeting of July16, 2020 near the front entrances of Madera City Hall at 5:00 p.m. on July 14, 2020. 
 
 

_____________________________________________ 
Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary 
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